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PRESS RELEASE 

One seat from B.A.B.Ed. Hindi under Category III(a) has fallen vacant in Tagore 

Government College of Education, Port Blair.  

The counseling for admission to this vacant seat will be held on 11th September 

2023 at 9:30 a.m. in the College. All eligible candidates who are desirous for taking 

admission to this course are requested to attend the counselling on the date and time 

mentioned above. Selected candidate will have to submit all the original certificates along 

with one set of photostat copies of all original certificates and requisite amount of fees on 

the day of admission failing which they will not be considered for admission.  

Those who fail to attend the counselling session on the date and time mentioned 

above, will not be considered for admission to the course and the next eligible candidate 

in the merit list will be considered for admission. 
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